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STATEMENT BY THE SPOKESPERSON FOR THE SPECIAL REPRESENTATIVE 
OF THE SECRETARY-GENERAL FOR AFGHANISTAN, KAI EIDE 

 
Last night at approximately 10.30pm the United Nations compound in the 
western province of Herat came under attack by anti-government elements. 
Seven rockets were fired with two rockets landing inside the compound. 
Thankfully no UN staff were harmed or otherwise injured in this attack and our 
offices remain open. 
 
We condemn this deliberate attack against the United Nations in Afghanistan.  
United Nations staff are here to help Afghanistan’s most vulnerable 
communities. The impartiality of the work we do for the people of Afghanistan 
must be respected. We urge the Afghan authorities to make every effort to 
find the culprits behind this attack and hold them accountable. 
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